IMPORTANT UPDATE REGARDING OUR 2017 Annual TEMPACO Vendor Trade Show 

​September 19, 2017

To our valued customers and industry friends,

We know and have experienced the devastation caused by hurricane Irma and we want to make sure that we are sensitive to the needs and time needed to rebuild your business, property and personal damage caused by this storm. We know and are aware that this could be a long process for some of you.

In light of this we have decided to cancel our Vendor Tradeshow and Charity Golf Tournament that was scheduled for October 18 & 19, 2017. This was not an easy decision for us but we know we must do what is right and we feel this is the right decision to make.

If you have already signed up and paid we can roll it over to next year’s tournament or refund your money, just let us know.

As I am sure you all know there are many families, individuals and businesses that are displaced and struggling to rebuild and get back on their feet and the cost to do this keeps going up. If you are so inclined and would like to donate your entry fee to a local hurricane fund such as the Red Cross we will make sure to make that happen for you.

Thank you for your understanding and please let us know if we can help in any way.

Sincerely,

Jim Gregorich
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